
CONGRATULATIONS 
MERCY HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATE 

CLASS OF 2017  

LAWN SIGNS ARE NOW AVAILABLE  

 

SHOW SUPPORT TO YOUR MERCY GRADUATE 

SIGNS NOW AVAILABLE – COST $10.00 

To reserve your sign please contact: 
April Jackson 
248.497.1236 

acjaxsn2@aol.com 
Cash or Check – Make checks payable to Mercy High School 

 
Signs will be available for pickup/purchase at the Mercy Mom’s Club Meeting on Monday, May 1, 2017 

 
Additional Purchase and Pick-up dates: 

May 25th after Moving Up Ceremony 
May 30th after Senior Farewell Reception 
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